
 

 
Pioneer North America, Inc. 
8000 Towers Crescent Dr., 13th Floor 
Vienna, VA  22182 
 
July 25, 2008 
 
VIA ECFS AND E-MAIL 
 
Ms. Marlene Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Re:  Ex Parte notice, MB Docket No. 07-57 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On July 24, 2008, the undersigned met via telephone with Commissioner Tate 
and Amy Blankenship, Legal Advisor to Commissioner Tate regarding proposed 
conditions to the proposed merger of Sirius Satellite Radio Inc. (“Sirius”) and XM Radio 
Inc. (“XM”). 

During our conversation, I reiterated our position that Pioneer North America, 
Inc. (“PNA”) does not take a position as to whether the proposed merger should be 
approved.    I also discussed PNA’s objections to the proposed “HD Radio” condition, 
consistent with our previous statements on the record. 

 In accordance with §1.1206 of the Commission’s Rules, one copy of this letter 
is being filed electronically via ECFS, and delivered via email to the FCC participants. 
 

Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Adam Goldberg 
Vice President 
Government and Industry Affairs 
Pioneer North America, Inc. 
(703) 847-3650 

 

Cc: Commissioner Tate 
 Amy Blankenship 

P,oneer sound. vision. soul


